
 

 

 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on 20 January 2023. 
 
I am pleased to confirm the following. 
 

1) The total number of cases with a Primary Discharge reason recorded and the total number 

of cases with a Primary Discharge reason of “Miscarriage”. 

 

Please can you provide the data with the following breakdowns: 

a) Yearly totals for the years 2022, 2021, 2020, 2019, 2018, 2017. 
 
Please see attached document. 
 

b) Level of deprivation of the mother, from 1-Most deprived to 10-Least deprived 

 
We do not routinely collate this information and to review this number of services users deprivation 
codes, within the date range above, would be an extensive piece of work, and I would estimate 
that the cost of compliance would exceed the £450 limit. Therefore it is exempt under section 12 of 
the Freedom of Information Act. 

 

c) Racial and/or Ethnic group of the mother, e.g. Asian, Black, White, etc. 

 

Please see attached document. 

 

2) Available support programs & groups mothers are signposted to after a miscarriage and, 

if applicable, criteria for receiving support. 

Forget me not for bereaved parents following the loss of a baby (From 18 weeks) 

The Butterfly group is for subsequent pregnancies following the loss of a baby (From 18 weeks) 

Signpost miscarriage association for early losses (Below 18 weeks) 

 

3) The total number of bereavement midwives employed by your trust or any other 

staff/nurses specialised in supporting women after a miscarriage. 

 
1 Midwife for Maternity and Gynae  

 

Please can you provide the data with the following breakdown: 

 

a) Yearly for the years 2022, 2021, 2020, 2019, 2018, 2017. 

 
Please see attached document. 
 



You are advised that this information is provided in accordance with the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 and is for your personal use. Any re-use of this information will be subject to copyright 
and the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations (1st July 05) and authorisation from 
Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust will be required.  In the event of any re-use, the 
information must be reproduced accurately and not used in a misleading manner.  
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address your 
complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, Standing 
Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal process, you are still 
unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information Commissioner's Office, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 


